
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Leading Voice for Carolinas’ Credit Unions 

GAC Preparation 

The Government Affairs Conference is a premier event and an opportunity to connect with elected 

leadership representing the Carolinas footprint. This is the time for us to brag about credit unions and our 

model.  

 

As always, you are more than welcome to engage with as few or as many Members of Congress as you 

and your credit union see fit. We just want to ensure that we are maximizing our time during meetings. As 

such, here are a few key issue points that the Carolinas Credit Union respectfully requests you come 

prepared to discuss… 

 

Our Model 

• Please come prepared with at least one story of how one of your CU members has directly 

benefited from your credit union’s actions. 

Tax   

• Be ready to be as specific as possible on how a federal income tax would negatively affect your 

credit union.  

• Bring statistics on the benefits and/or dividends paid to your members. 

• Have your tax numbers handy. How much you contribute to communities the communities you 

serve, both directly and indirectly?   

 

On Regulations  

• Please have a story about overburdensome regulations negatively affecting your operations.  

•  While there is still a lot up in the air regarding regulatory agencies right now, there remains a 

huge opportunity for us to attack overburdensome regs. and advocate for favorable changes.  

 


